REAL ESTATE BOARD FAIR HOUSING SUB-COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

July 11, 2019

On Thursday, July 11, 2019 at 9:50 a.m., the Real Estate Board Fair
Housing sub-committee met at the Department of Professional and Occupational
Regulation. Board members Lynn Grimsley and Mayra Pineda attended on
behalf of the Real Estate Board. Lizbeth Hayes and Deanda Shelton attended
on behalf of the Fair Housing Office. R. Thomas Payne attended on behalf of the
Office of the Attorney General.

The meeting was called to order at approximately 9:50 a.m. by Lynn
Grimsley. Staff advised board members of the number of cases currently under
investigation and in intake. The board members and staff briefly discussed the

cases on the agenda.

Ms. Grimsley adjourned the meeting at approximately 9:55 a.m.
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